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VEEM Limited (ASX: VEE) (‘VEEM’ or ‘the Company’), a designer and manufacturer of disruptive, high-technology 
marine propulsion and stabilization systems for the global luxury motor yacht, fast ferry, commercial workboat and 
defence industries, is pleased to advise that on 22 February 2024 it will release its financial results for the half-year 
to 31 December 2023 and will present these at a webinar with details below. 

HALF-YEAR RESULTS WEBINAR 

VEEM will release its half-year results to 31 December 2023 on 22 February 2024. Shareholders are invited to attend 
a webinar regarding the results on 22 February 2024 as follows: 

Presenting: Mark Miocevich, Managing Director and David Rich, CFO  
 
Time: 12:30pm AEDT/9:30 AWST on Thursday, 22 February 2024.  

Register for the investor webinar via the link below:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_J0NWqEA2QxuWEaqZignbSA 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

 
 
This ASX announcement was authorised for release by the Managing Director of VEEM Limited. 

Further information: 

 
 
 

TIMING OF RESULTS RELEASE AND WEBINAR 
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